
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Huxley CE Primary 

School Newsletter 

18.02.22  

Winds of change… 

 Dear Parents 

What a blustery day we have had today! I hope you are all safe and well.  
 
The end of another busy and productive term. With regards to Thursday, I 

must send my apologies, due to interviews taking place, the reading 
session had to be moved. This will now take place on Thursday 3rd March 
and I would appreciate if you could let us know if you are hoping to attend 

by contacting admin@huxleyprimary.cheshire.sch.uk.  
This ties in really well with World Book Day so it will have a real reading 
theme to the day. Please remember to send in your ‘masked reader’ videos 

if you have done one and the children can come in dressed up in something 
‘book themed’ that day.  
I would like to thank and praise our mini governors for doing a fantastic job 

in taking part in the interview process. The feedback from the first round of 
candidates was so complimentary about our children. The outcomes of 
these interviews will be shared with you in due course when the process 

has been completed.  
 
Our field is becoming extremely muddy but our children are still having so 

much fun out there! Can I please ask that children bring in either a ‘puddle 
suit’ or waterproof trousers or just a change of clothes in case they fall 
over? Spare socks too are useful as we don’t want the children to be sat 

with wet cold socks on in class.  We have been using some of the school 
PE kits but many of these have not been returned to us. If you have had to 
borrow some of the school kits, if you could return them we would be 

extremely grateful.  
 
So far, I haven’t been told of many children who want to do Huxley’s Got 
talent. If your child is interested in sharing their talent- be it art, dancing, 

singing or even ventriloquism then please let us know as I would love this 
event to take place. 
 

Showbie- we have had so many of you using Showbie recently, it is lovely 
to see. If you haven’t been able to access it please speak to your class 
teachers and they can help start you up. It is lovely for the children to do 

‘showbie show’ and share their home learning and activities.  
 
Have a wonderful half term, take care of yourselves in this wild weather and 

we will see you all on the 28th (full timers) or 1st March (flexis) 
 
Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley  

 

 

 

 

 

 DATES FOR                          
YOUR DIARY 

 2021 

18th February- End of Spring 1 

28th February- Spring 2 starts for full timers 

1st March– f lexi children return 

3rd March- World Book Day and reading session 
for parents   

10th March-Huxley’s Got Talent -after school-
more info to follow  

March Parents evening- further information to 
follow  

DATE FOR FUTURE – just to keep in your 
diaries- Happy Days community event (picnic, 

games, w alking parade) is happening on 25th 
June. We hope to be able to part of this 

community day.       

*These may later change, or new  dates may be 

added-see messages or emails for updates 

 

  

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Reflection Point/Quote- 

“The secret of change is to focus all of your energy, not on 

fighting the old, but on building the new.” ~Socrates 
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